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Dear President Cauce, 

 

On behalf of the University of Washington Chapter of the American Association of 

University Professors, it is a great pleasure to congratulate you on becoming the 

33rd president of the University of Washington. We look forward to working with you 

and your administration as you continue your hard work on behalf of the university 

and its faculty, staff and students.  

 

Sincerely 

 

Robert Wood 

AAUP-UW President 

  

 

 

OCTOBER 13TH 2015 


